Disabilities and changes to a
home
When a person develops a disability, some changes to their
home may be in order.
Many home environment issues can arise for individuals with
physical disabilities. Some examples include accessibility
issues and safety issues. Thus, new safety features and
accessibility improvements are some of the home modifications
that can sometimes prove to be very helpful for individuals
who suffer from physical disabilities.
What a home environment is like can also have significant
impacts on those with mental or developmental disorders.
Sometimes, such disorders make a person particularly sensitive
to the environment around them.
For example, individuals with autism will often take a lot of
cues from their environment and thus can be prone to
overstimulation in particularly hectic environments. Thus, an
autism sufferer’s home environment has the potential to affect
them quite a bit.
An interior designer from Minnesota who has a child with
autism sought to address home environment issues when it came
to her child. This led to her embarking on an endeavor aimed
at looking at what sort of design elements are best for
environments for autism sufferers. The designer now, in
addition to other design work, uses the expertise she
developed during this endeavor to help design autism-friendly
spaces. Among the things her autism design efforts generally
tend to be aimed at is creating a calming environment for
autism sufferers.
Autism design is a field that is starting to grow. This
illustrates that helpful home environment modifications are

not something that can only be done in relation to physical
disabilities, but rather that there are such modifications
that may be able to be done to try to make a better home
environment for those with mental and developmental
disabilities.
Home modifications, like many of the other things a disability
can cause a person to need (hospital treatment, medications,
home care, etc.), can have a fair amount of costs associated
with them. The costs associated with a disability can put a
great deal of financial pressure on a disabled individual and
their family. This can sometimes raise some problems when it
comes to meeting everyday expenses. Thus, a little bit of
financial help can go a long way for disability sufferers and
their families. Disability attorneys can help Pennsylvania
disability sufferers look into if they would be eligible to
receive any financial help from the Social Security Disability
Insurance or Supplemental Security Income programs.

